From: Marty McLeod

Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2023 9:21 AM

To: USCG (USA)
Cc: Derek Johnston

Subject: RE: John 3:16

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

=

Further to our message below, we understand that the total bill for the dock work from River Construction ended up
being $196,440.72, so, again, the total damage in this case is nowhere near the $500,000 NTSB investigation threshold.

Thank you.

Marty





